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INFORMATION BULLETIN 

Date:  August 19, 2016 
 
To:  Minor Hockey Associations 
  Leagues 
      
From:  Jeremy Haluschak, Manager, Business Operations 
 
SUBJECT: 2016 Hockey Canada Screening Survey 

              
 

 
In 2011, Hockey Canada approved a policy stating that through the branches all minor hockey 
associations will have a documented screening process.  
 
To help understand the current screening environment Hockey Canada has developed a brief 
survey to be filled out by minor hockey associations. The results will be used to identify 
challenges faced in the screening process, and to develop strategies and resources to better 
assist your local minor hockey association in your screening program. 
 
The survey can be accessed via the link below, and will be available until September 15 and 
your participation would be greatly appreciated.  
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HCSCREENE 
 
Should you have any questions about the survey or screening in general, please contact 
Jeremy Haluschak (jhaluschak@hockeyalberta.ca) or 403-342-6777.  
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